Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:18 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Against Amendments to the Zoning and Development By Law (1030 Denman Street)

From: CHERRY ZENG s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 11:16 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Against Amendments to the Zoning and Development By Law (1030 Denman Street)

Hi,

I against 1030 Deman Street to build a 68 room boutique hotel.

Best Regards,

A person who is living this area



Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 10:32 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: 1030 Denman Street (Coast Plaza Hotel)

oo s, 22(1) Personal and Confidential
From: misterblake

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:14 AM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: 1030 Denman Street (Coast Plaza Hotel)

It wouldn’t matter what myself & the public have to say about the above. You all don’t listen to us or reply
ever to our emails & phone calls. A good example is the disastrous engineered 2 way bike lane for one block
only rammed down us without consultation in the 1500 block Comox from Nicola to Cardero Street. You've
proven over & over you don'’t give a dam about our well being/safety since April/13. Next election it’s time to
throw you all out on your ears. The worst council we’ve ever had with no improvement as promised in your
second mandate.

Sincerely,

Blake V.L. Elliott Jr.
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